
                                                                                                                      
 

 

 

 

Co-opted members for Gwent Archives Joint Committee 
 

The Gwent Archives Joint Committee is looking for a small number of motivated and 
enthusiastic individuals to join the Committee and help support the work of Gwent 
Archives.    
 
If you have an interest in history and heritage and are familiar with the work of Gwent 
Archives or archives services generally we would love to hear from you.  In particular 
we are interested in recruiting those with experience or knowledge in one or more of 
the following areas: 
 

• The work of archive services, for example as a visitor, a depositor or volunteer 

• The education sector at any level, including primary, secondary, further and 
higher education 

• Securing grant funding from a range of funding bodies 

• Working with community and/or heritage organisations 
 
Meetings take place quarterly and are held in the daytime via Microsoft Teams and 
whilst co-opted members do not have voting rights, you will contribute ideas and 
suggestions from your own knowledge and experienceto help inform decision 
making.  
 
This is a voluntary role, but travel expenses will be reimbursed for attendance at any 
in person meetings.  An introduction to Gwent Archives and to the work of the Joint 
Committee will be provided, as well as training on using Microsoft Teams if required.  
 
Find out more about Gwent Archives at www.gwentarchives.gov.uk, and contact Lisa 
Snook, County Archivist, at enquiries@gwentarchives.gov.uk or 01495 742471 for an 
informal discussion about how to become a co-opted member.  
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